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New Website

Welcome to the new SCARCS website! Big thanks to Robert for making sure that everything runs smoothly under
the hood, and to Marc, for creating most of the initial content.

Aside from looking different, the two big differences between the new and old sites are:

1. Everyone with a login can contribute to the site either by editing or adding pages, and by adding news items
like this one.

2. The Members' Corner is a password protected area accessible only to members. We'll be able to share more
private information with members there.

If you have any questions about how to contribute to this site, please feel free to contact me.
73,

Patrick, VE7THZF
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